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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

Date:  October 5, 2022 
   
To:  Economic Development Commission    
 
From:  Stuart Cowie, Community Development Director   
  
Subject: October Meeting Cancellation 

 
                                                               
The Economic Development Commission’s regularly scheduled meeting for the second 
Tuesday of the month, October 11, 2022, has been cancelled. We will meet again January 
10, 2022. This meeting will include the review and approval of fall tourism applications, 
which will open to the public in November. 
 
In the meantime, we would encourage you to review the Partnership’s August-October 
2022 Report provided in the link below. This highlights the recent success of the Pitch 
Night program the Partnership has been promoting throughout our area. 
 
We’d also invite you to take a look at the latest on Experience Roseburg’s website 
provided in the links below.  They have created a great page highlighting Roseburg’s 150th 
Birthday and all the local activities associated with Roseburg’s sesquicentennial. This 
includes two new videos showcasing our recent murals downtown and the new “Ghost 
of Roseburg Past” walking tour that the Economic Development Commission helped to 
fund, just in time for the Halloween season.  
 
Partnership’s August-October 2022 Report 
 
Experience Roseburg 
 
Experience Roseburg Mural Project 
 
Experience Roseburg Ghosts of Roseburg Past Downtown Walking Tour 
 
 
 

https://www.cityofroseburg.org/storage/app/media/Commission%20Docs/Economic%20Development%20Commission/2022%20EDC%20Meetings/2022%20October%20EDC%20Report.pdf
https://www.experienceroseburg.com/roseburg-150/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0j4sr96DZzE&t=4s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=N7_rMzAkCic

